

August 7, 2013

Ms Linda S Shaffer PO Box 9238 Morgantown, WB 26506-9238

Dear Ms. Shaffer:

Thank you for the donation of \$130.00 from you and your ARCS colleagues in memory of Bob Hamilton as well as the additional \$100.00 for the purchase of a Memory Tile in his honor. We will send an acknowledgement to Mrs. Loretta Hamilton and will publish this dedication in the next edition of our newsletter, "Pet Talk".

Be assured your gift will be used for assisting the homeless, abandoned and abused pets in our shelters. Your donation will help make a positive difference in the lives of those pets as well as thousands of families in our community.

The SPCA of Central Florida is an independent, non-profit 501 (C) (3) charitable organization. We do not receive funds from any national animal welfare organization nor the national or local United Way. We are not a government agency and receive no funding from the federal, state or county governments. Your tax-deductible support helps provide the necessities for thousands of homeless pets.

Please keep this letter for your tax files. According to IRS regulations, we are notifying you that no goods or services were issued in exchange for this contribution.

Sincerely,

Kerri Burns

Executive Director

Member of:

America's Charities Orlando Humane Society 2727 Conroy Rd. Orlando, FL 32839 407.351.7722 Fax: 407.352.2070 www.OrlandoPets.org Humane Society of Seminole County 2800 Country Home Rd. Sanford, FL 32773 407.323.8685 Fax: 407.323.3792 www.SeminolePets.com Osceola County Humane Society 2727 Conroy Rd. Orlando, FL 32839 407.351.7722 Fax: 407.352.2070 www.OrlandoPets.org